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Comments: To:  Linda Jackson, Susan Howle, Kevin Knesek, and Mary Farnsworth,

 

I respectfully request an extension of the comment period on the Stibnite Gold Project SDEIS to a total of 120

days.  

 

The project is very complex and I will need more than 75 days to prepare a substantive response as you request.

I appreciate your efforts to include the public and particularly your meeting in McCall on December 6th.  That

however, is just under a month from the comment deadline and that month falls over the holidays making it even

more difficult to commit the time to a thorough response.

 

Having spent my entire career in recreation in the Frank Church, and having spent countless days recreating

there with friends and family, this area is quite special to me and of course, to all Idahoans.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Susan Bechdel

 


